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Call for Presenters

Find out more: conference.sealaskaheritage.org
A Sealaska Heritage cultural connectedness project for educators

Strength in Unity: Innovating Together for Culturally Responsive Education

Follow the link 
above or scan  
the QR code to 
access the form.

bit.ly/CallPresent-SHI25

We are excited to invite proposal submissions 
for Sealaska Heritage Institute’s Our Cultural 
Landscape: Culturally Responsive Education 
Conference. Early childhood, K–12, university, 
and community educators are highly  
encouraged to submit proposals for  
presentations related to the following four 
threads: Thriving in Language, Thriving in  
Education Systems, Thriving in Innovation, 
and Thriving in the Arts. 

You will receive payment for your  
presentation, plus the opportunity to  
network with experts and review resources in 
culturally relevant and place-based  
education!

Deadline: April 13

Location: University of Alaska 
Southeast Juneau Campus  
and virtual
Conference: August 6–8  
Pre-conference: August 4–5

Questions? Contact: 
Sara at sara.little@sealaska.com

https://conference.sealaskaheritage.org/
http://bit.ly/CallPresent-SHI25

